
Printed on: 25/06/2014 09:05:22

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 N Mayo OBJ2014/3536/T 05/06/2014  11:14:06 Mass tree felling is entirely inappropriate and hugely damaging in this conservation area, where trees 

are absolutely key to its character.  They also provide invaluable habitat for birds and insects.

These fir trees of considerable value to wildlife as habitat and also for bat foraging.  The trees should 

instead be the subject of TPOs.
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